
At St Anne’s we all love reading, and although life is a bit different this year, 
this won’t stop us all from enjoying reading a good book and taking part in the 
Summer Reading Challenge! 

This year, for the library Summer Reading Challenge, Wandsworth Library are 
asking you all to get silly with the Silly Squad! 

Join the challenge and meet the Silly Squad by visiting the website here: 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/  

Wandsworth Library services are all online. Click here to join the library today 
and access a range of eBooks, audio books, magazines, music and newspapers all 
online! 

 

Good luck and happy reading! 😊 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.better.org.uk/library/london/wandsworth/news/wandsworth-libraries-online

